


B. In the autumn semester, the Library once again carried out LibQual, its user survey. [a bit 
more about this in a moment as well …] 

 
5. Much of the committee’s activity in our four meetings consisted of hearing and discussing 

various reports by members of the library staff. Much of this was routine news such as  
 

A. mention of the moving of the reference desk into the Learning Commons,  
B. the purchase of rolling white boards for the Learning Commons,  
C. the adoption of a “print release station,” and  
D. some shifting of various collections to new locations within the library building. 

 
6. At our November meeting, we viewed a presentation by librarians Christy Goodnight and Eric 

Jeitner regarding their ongoing research into library usage and the effects of ambient noise. 
 
7. Library Director Joe Toth presented a PowerPoint deck documenting the development of the 

library’s budget between 2008 and the present. [That presentation was subsequently shown to 
the Faculty Senate at its April meeting.] The committee’s subsequent discussion focused on 
ways in which the pressing need for great support to the library might be articulated to those in 
a position to im hpS d Y h S( hiS FyYi e2 l l i2 yyhtSht



10. Six slides from the Library Director’s presentation …. 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 



 
 
 

 
 

  




